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Q1 I am looking for policy information about second hand smoke exposure to staff 

undertaking home visits.  Could you provide me with the latest smoke free policy (pdf) 
for your organisation.  
 
Could you also provide some additional details about any  documented ongoing plans to 
update the current policy  

  
A1 Please see attached our current Smoke Free Policy which refers to second hand 

smoking, but not specifically to second hand smoking during home visits.  
 
In terms of the policy itself, it has a review date of February 2025 and is currently in 
date. Feedback from the current document author indicates no further reviews of the 
document are planned prior to the documents review date of February 2025. 
 

  

 


